

DANCE CHAT.

PARENT NEWSLETTER

WHAT'S UP AT ECSOD?



+ HAPPY NEW YEAR!

We hope everyone had a wonderful holiday season and that you're all happy and healthy as we embark on a fresh year! We are so excited for what 2022 has to bring (especially our new Eau Claire Studio!) and would like to wish you all a very happy New Year!

+ NEW EC STUDIO UPDATE!

Classes will continue at the current studio for now as renovations wrap up at the new studio! Please stay tuned for further updates...:)

+ PAJAMA PARTY WEEK!

January 24th - 30th

Dancers are encouraged to wear their PAJAMAS to dance class during the week of January 24th - 30th! Let's get COZY!!

+ SNOW DAY POLICY!

In the event that the Eau Claire or Elk Mound School Districts close (or go virtual) due to inclement weather, all classes will be cancelled for the evening at the studio. This information will be posted on social media and also sent out via email/text.

+ LOST & FOUND!

Be sure to check the lost & found at the studio for any items you or your child may have left behind! There are quite a few items piling up in the cubbies that would like to find their owners before we move into our new space!

+ STUDIO APPAREL!

If you ordered apparel items and haven't yet picked them up, they are ready and waiting for you at Chippewa Valley Sporting Goods! :)















LOVE for DANCE Week! February 13-19! Wear pink and red to show your LOVE FOR DANCE!

